
     Charlie Williams, a proud graduate of Darlington High School and the University of
Georgia, has spent his life immersed in sports—both as a player and a coach—and
now channels that passion into giving back to his community in meaningful ways. As
Chairman of the FCA Board, he leads with a heart for ministry and a deep desire to see
coaches and athletes grow in their faith. Married to his wife Liz for 35 years, Charlie
treasures their three children—Kelsey Ann, Chas, and Dawson—and their ever-growing
families. Whether on the field, in the woods hunting and fishing, or on the golf course,
his passion for life is fueled by his faith and a desire to encourage others to live boldly
for Christ.
    Charlie’s walk with Jesus began at just 12 years old when a Billy Graham Crusade
stirred his heart to recognize his need for a Savior. That moment ignited a lifelong
journey, shaped by people, trials, and blessings, all deepening his gratitude for God’s
mercy and amazing grace. Two truths have become guiding principles in his life: FAITH
—Fantastic Adventure in Trusting Him, and GRACE—God’s Riches at Christ’s Expense.
His hope is that his life will reflect the redeeming love of Jesus and inspire others to
trust God wholeheartedly in every season.
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“But God demonstrates his own
love for us in this: While we were
still sinners, Christ died for us."

Romans 5:8

       August was an exciting month as all our students returned to
school and we launched our brand-new newsletter! We also
kicked off a special new series called Between the Lines, where
both students and coaches are interviewed to share their stories,
passions, and words of encouragement. This series is all about
building connection and inspiration within our community, and
we’re thrilled to see it already making an impact. Stay tuned each
month for more powerful voices and uplifting messages!

September is here, and that means fall sports are in full swing! As
games, practices, and competitions fill the calendar, it’s also a
season full of opportunity—for students, parents, and coaches to
lead by example, shine the light of Jesus, and make a lasting
impact on those around them. Whether on the field, in the stands,
or in the locker room, every moment counts. Looking ahead,
October is packed with exciting events you won’t want to miss!
Sign-ups are now open for the Harvest Pickleball Tournament—
just follow the link to the right to get involved. And mark your
calendars for Fields of Faith, a powerful night of worship, testimony,
and community that promises to be unforgettable.
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